ON JAN 4, 2018, THE ADMINISTRATION PROPOSED OFF-SHORE OIL AND GAS DRILLING IN 47 LOCATIONS 

We need to pursue a clean-energy future, and this plan is in the wrong direction!

EXPLANATION: https://www.regulations.gov/document?D=BOEM-2017-0074-0001
WAYS TO PROVIDE COMMENTS: 


1. PROVIDE COMMENTS DIRECTLY TO Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM): https://www.regulations.gov/comment?D=BOEM-2017-0074-0001
  Comments are due by March 9, 2018

2. WRITE LETTER TO YOUR US SENATORS AND YOUR REPRESENTATIVE
(WE WANT A BILL WHICH WILL BAN DRILLING AND DRIVE TOWARD A CLEAN ENERGY FUTURE)
